Tyco plans to change auditors 

Bermuda-based conglomerate hires Deloitte & Touche to replace PricewaterhouseCoopers for 2004.
January 23, 2004: 8:52 AM EST 
NEW YORK (Reuters) - Tyco International Ltd., the Bermuda-based conglomerate whose former top executives are accused of looting the company of $600 million, said Friday that its board and audit committee will recommend changing auditors to Deloitte & Touche LLP for fiscal year 2004. 
PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP has agreed to submit its resignation as the company's independent auditors, Tyco said in a statement. 

The resignation will be effective when Tyco reports its earnings for the quarter ended Dec. 31, 2003. Deloitte & Touche will serve as the company's independent auditors from that date until the company's annual general meeting March 25, when shareholders will vote on the recommendation. 

Former Tyco (TYC: Research, Estimates) Chief Dennis Kozlowski and former Tyco Chief Financial Officer Mark Swartz are on trial in Manhattan Supreme Court, accused of stealing from the company through unauthorized pay and illicit stock sales.
